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Comments: I am against this project. I have seen the damage done in the Ochocos by bikes. They do not stick to

their routes just look at the damage they have done off the 27 road. It is not even a bike path it is a hiking trail. I

have first hand seen the destruction on Barnes Butte from bikes on trail that the runner and walkers use up there.

This project has to be stopped. 


